ZEBULON

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
of the
ZEBULON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Zebulon Board of
Commissioners is being called for August 26, 2024 at 6:00pm at the
Zebulon Council Chambers located at 1003 N. Arendell Avenue, Zebulon,

NC.

The purpose of the meeting is personnel discussions.

Called on August 20, 2024
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Called by Glenn L. York—I\ayor
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